
June 29, 2000

TO: Resident Fish Committee (RFC)

FROM: Neil Ward

SUBJECT: RFC Phone Conference –Shoshone-Paiute Tribes (SPT) Request for RFC
Placeholder Funds

Resident Fish Committee Conference Call
Wednesday, July 5, 2000

10:00 a.m. (Pacific time)

Conference Line: (503) 229-0191 ext. 7099

Background Information: On June 26, 2000, the Duck Valley Reservation Shoshone-
Paiute Tribes submitted a memo (attached file) requesting that Project Proposal 20094
entitled “Assess Resident Fish Stocks of the Owyhee Basin, D.V.I.R. Portion” be
considered for funding through the RFC Placeholder.  During the Project Proposal
Review for Fiscal Year 2000, the proposal was categorized as Tier II (i.e., fund when
money becomes available in the future) and received favorable reviews from the ISRP.
The SPT seeks approval from the RFC so that the request can be forwarded to the
Members Management Group for their July 6, 2000, meeting in Spokane, Washington.

Time Allocation:
CBFWA Members Coordination Contract*
Objective 1.  FY 2001 Project Renewal Process 0%
Objective 2.  Rolling Province Review 0%
Objective 3.  FY 2000 Project Adjustments 100%
Objective 4.  Watershed and Subbasin Assessment and Plan 0%
Objective 5.  Coordinate Program Amendments 0%

*  Not all agenda items support the objectives identified in the
coordination contract.
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